NOTICE OF THE PROPOSED 2015 BUDGET

Notice is hereby given that a proposed budget has been submitted to Cherry Hills North Metropolitan District for the ensuing year of 2015.  That a copy of such proposed budget has been filed in the office of Cherry Hills North Metropolitan District located at 20363 E. Top T Ranch Place, Parker, CO 80134, where same is open for public inspection.  That such proposed budget will be considered at the special meeting of the Cherry Hills North Metropolitan District Board of Directors to be held at 4994 E. Hampden Avenue, Denver, Colorado 80110 on Thursday, November 13, 2014 at 7:30 a.m.

Any interested elector within such Cherry Hills North Metropolitan District may inspect or formally request a copy of the proposed budget and file and register any objections thereto at any time prior to the final adoption of the proposed budget.
